
Catholic Home Missions Appeal
April 27-28, 2019
Dear Friends in Christ,
Home missions are those U.S. Dioceses facing fragile financial situations, vast distances, or difficult terrain that significantly affects the ability to offer the most basic pastoral programs. 

The Diocese of Lubbock in Texas is geographically isolated but has a growing Catholic population.  It is ethnically diverse and vibrant in its faith, but a prolonged drought is putting strain on the farming and ranching communities.  All 25 counties in the Diocese have high poverty rates.

The Church is called to minister to all who suffer—but in Lubbock, priests face additional challenges.  Many pastors are assigned to two or more parishes across great distances.  Your support of the Catholic Home Missions Appeal helps educate new seminarians for the Diocese of Lubbock. 

Of course, our own Diocese has some of these same issues.  We cover over 22,000 square miles.  We do not have enough priests.  We do not have the financial resources to do all that needs to be done.

The fact is that the Diocese of Jefferson City is also a home mission.  Thanks to the Catholic Home Missions Appeal, we have a grant to subsidize our efforts to welcome the Hispanics and help them become active in their local parishes.

Next weekend’s Catholic Home Missions Appeal unites Catholics from New York to the Marshall Islands to ensure that all those in need of the care of the Catholic Church in our country will receive it.  Please be generous.

Thank you for strengthening the Church at home.  I am






Sincerely yours in Christ,






Most Reverend W. Shawn McKnight, S.T.D.
Bishop of Jefferson City
N.B.:  This letter should be read from the pulpit or printed in its entirety in your bulletin on the weekend of April 20-21, 2019.
